
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.60/2024-25                 Date:   04 Sep, 2024 
 

TEACHERS’ DAY 
 

“True teachers are those who help us think for ourselves” 
- Dr S Radhakrishnan 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
The school will remain closed on 05 Sep, 2024 (Thursday) for students of all classes on account 
of Teachers’ Day celebrations in School. 
 
 
 
                Asha Prabhakar 
               (Principal) 
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